
From: ebartlett greensitedesignllc.com
To: Liz Burdick
Subject: RE: 303 Norwich-New London Turnpike
Date: Thursday, December 8, 2022 2:10:30 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Good afternoon Liz,

On behalf of the property owner, we are requesting that the project be continued to the January

24th meeting, to allow time to fully address all staff comments.

Ellen Bartlett, PE, CPSWQ
LEED Accredited Professional

GREEN SITE DESIGN LLC
317 Main Street
Norwich, CT  06360
Ph:  860-892-1380
www.greensitedesignllc.com

From: Colleen Bezanson <CBezanson@montville-ct.org> 
Sent: Monday, December 5, 2022 4:45 PM
To: ebartlett greensitedesignllc.com <ebartlett@greensitedesignllc.com>
Subject: RE: Check issue

Ellen:

Unfortunately, we still need a new check as our bank would not take it.
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